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Dear neighbours,  

Further to our notice issued on 5 September 2024, we wish to advise that works to 
secure the access gates along the boundary fence between your property and Rose 
Bay Secondary College will now occur on Friday 13 September 2024.   

Work will take place between 8 am and 5 pm. All work will be done on the school’s 
side of the boundary fence.  

For the safety of contractors, please secure your pets and keep them away from the 
work area during the scheduled work times. 

Negotiations for use of the school grounds outside of school hours with Waverley 
Council are continuing. We will update the community about the outcome of these 
discussions in due course. 

Thank you for your cooperation during these important works.  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Notification issued on 5 September 2024  

Dear neighbour, 

We wish to provide an update about our proposed work to secure the unauthorised 
access gates along the boundary fence between your property and Rose Bay 
Secondary College. 

Work to secure the access gates was scheduled take place on Thursday 5 September 
2024. This work has been temporarily paused while we negotiate a community use 
agreement.  

Once it comes into effect, a community use agreement will benefit all members of the 
community who wish to gain access to school grounds outside of school hours. 
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We wish to remind neighbours that anyone who accesses school grounds during 
school hours without an appropriate reason is trespassing. If you notice an incident on 
school grounds, please call the police. 

Work will resume to secure the access gates once the community use agreement has 
been finalised. We will notify you before works start. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

 


